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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation "co.9uY" h
Attention: Mr. W. P. Haass, Chief - 3''''Quality Assurance Branch .

1U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccenission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Haass:

Enclosed for your review are four copies of the Tennessee Valley Authority's
(TVA) proposed Revision 5 to Ttpical Report TVA-TR75-1A, " Quality Assurance
Program Description for Design, Construction, and Operation of T/A Nuclear
Power Plants."

Proposed Revision 5 to TVA-TR75-1A contains additional text changes and
revised figures that resulted fran recent organizational changes in TVA.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

DAh{,

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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